
 

 

MARCH 24, 2021                       for more information, phone (518) 643-6002 

Special Meeting FOR PERU BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
The Peru Central School Board of Education will gather Monday, March 29th at 6 PM in 
the High School Cafeteria for a special meeting related to reopening plans.  The public 
may view the meeting live via Zoom at https://E2CCB-GST.zoom.us/j/91463980707. 
 
The meeting will also be recorded and will be available on the District's website 
at www.perucsd.org.  
 
The meeting is open to the public and all current COVID-19 safety procedures and 
protocols will be followed. 
 
The agenda will be available on the District's website.  
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